
Madrid: Jersey of the Serbian national football team at the "Football for Peace" exhibition
Wednesday, 02 December 2020.

   

The jersey of the Serbian national football team will be among the exhibits at the opening of the
"Football for Peace" exhibition, together with the jerseys of all national football teams in the
world. The jersey was presented to the organizers of the exhibition, Executive President of the
Diplomatic Academy Santiago Velo de Antelo, professor of "CEU San Pablo" José Luis Orella
Martínez and Spanish "La Liga" representative Marta Díaz, by the Serbian Ambassador
Katarina Smajevic.       Depending on the epidemiological situation, it is expected that "Football
for Peace" exhibition could take place in the spring next year. The organizers informed that the
plan is to turn the exhibition into a permanent museum showcasing jerseys of all football teams
from across the globe.      On its Twitter account, Diplomacia España ,
the Diplomatic Academy thanked Ambassador Smajevic by tweeting: "We continue to advance
in projects of common interest".
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https://twitter.com/DiplomaciaESP/status/1333825097149321216

